NOTES OF HARPUR HILL RESIDENTS' ASSOCIATION COMMITTEE MEETING 16th JULY IN THE PARKS INN.
Phil Dowell in the chair.

Apologies. Pam, Louise, Colin, Frank
1.Fund Raising for Youth Club.
£2,250+ had been raised at Hillhead Quarry Exhibition, and Phil had sent thanks to those who had organised this and offered hospitality.       This amount will ensure the Youth Club continues for at least another year.
2.Car Parking in Harpur Hill
Louise has suggested contacting the University about moving the security fence to allow temporary parking for local residents.    HPBC Planning are open to this idea, and she will now contact the Univ.
3.Planning 
a)    Foxlow – this planning application has been approved.

b)    Dolby Road/Heathfield Nook – Phil has received a copy of a letter from the Buxton Group to the Planning Inspectorate.      Suggested that a generic letter be posted for residents to use as a guide.

c)   Cowdale Quarry – HPBC has sent this application to DCC to be heard as a quarry application. The developer has appealed against this decision.
4.Clean Up 
The next Clean Up rearranged for Sunday 27th July 10.00 am meeting at Clifton Drive.
5.Summer Fair 
This to be in 2015
6.Family event at the Parks
Phil to speak with Mandy as to arrangements proposed.  Possible event in September.
7.Newsheet
Colin to be asked to produce a Newsheet to update residents. 
Next Ordinary meeting is on 30th July at the Hoffman Bar

Next Committee meeting is on 17th September at the Parks

A sub committee to arrange the family event to be called as required.

